
 
 

 

 

Chairman Arrington Applauds Confirmation 
of Russell Vought for OMB Director

 
WASHINGTON, D.C. – House Budget Committee Chair Jodey Arrington (R-
Texas) released the following statement on the Senate’s confirmation of Russell 
Vought to be the Director of the Office of Management and Budget (OMB): 

"Russ Vought is one of the brightest and most principled budget policy leaders 
in the country. I have the utmost confidence in his commitment to protecting 
our tax dollars against wasteful spending, our citizens against federal 
overreach, and our children against the spending addiction that’s 
bankrupting our country. Let’s Reverse the Curse and Make Budgets Balance 
Again!” 

The OMB helps the President manage the federal budget and oversees the 
performance of federal agencies. The Director of the OMB will be key in 
working with President Trump to implement the President’s commitments and 
priorities and execute a budget that wisely spends American taxpayer dollars.  
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